This brief outline provides updated information about the first national
Truth and Reconciliation Commission (TRC) of Canada
event to be held from Wednesday, June 16th until Saturday, June 19th
2010 at the Forks in Winnipeg. This event is an historic opportunity
for the Canadian public to engage with the legacy of the Indian
Residential School system.


v The TRC has a renewed website up and running at www.trc.ca.

v The TRC website has a guidebook and application form for
community-based TRC events and is prepared to provide communities
with up to $15,000 to assist them to accomplish their plans.

v The website also contains an up-to-date schedule of the first
national event in Winnipeg along with registration forms for
Volunteers and Survivors.

v The four-day event will be multi-dimensional in an attempt to
reflect on the residential school experience from a variety of
perspectives
and a range of mediums. Over 20 tents will be used to provide venues for
truth-telling circles, statement gathering, artistic and cultural
expression, historical research and photo displays, interfaith and
apology programs, survivor respite, children's space and entertainment.

v The TRC is working with the Assembly of Manitoba Chiefs (AMC) to
inform survivors and Aboriginal communities about the event and to
assist those from out-of-town with transportation and accommodation
arrangements, including costs. The United Church has made a contribution

of $25,000 to the AMC to assist with these costs, and together with the
other churches is making funds available to the TRC "travel pool"
for the same purpose. The Churches see this as one significant gesture
of reconciliation.

v The Churches are also sponsoring a Churches Reception for
Survivors on the first day of the event which will include a lunch.

v National staff and local staff and volunteers of the United
Church have been involved weekly in meeting of the TRC Planning Team
and the Interfaith Tent sub-Committee.

v The local United Church Planning Committee of representatives of
the Conference of Manitoba and Northwestern Ontario and the All Native
Circle Conference has recruited and organized 60 volunteers to assist
with church-related and other aspects of the event. Volunteers will
attend a TRC-led training session. They have also prepared and
distributed an information pamphlet to Presbyteries and congregations.

v The United Church Observer is sending both a reporter and
photographer to cover the event.

v The TRC event will conclude with a Pow Wow and closing ceremony
Saturday evening, June 19th.

v A liturgical worship resource has been prepared ecumenically and
will be available shortly on the United Church website.
The resource and Invitation to Prayer were developed for use on Sunday,
June 13th but can be used at other opportunities such as Sunday,
June 20th, Aboriginal Sunday.
